
 

August 23, 2023 

VIA E-FILING 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Attn: Executive Director and Secretary Amanda Maxwell 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

RE: Docket #UW-230670 Tatoosh Water Company 

Dear Executive Director, 

Tatoosh Water Company (TWC) is changing the effective date for docket UW-230670 from October 1, 2023, to 

November 1, 2023, due to the mailing date of customer notices due to the Labor Day Holiday. 

• Updated Customer Letter

• Updated Tariff

Please contact me with any questions. 

Thank you, 

Patty Childers 

Tatoosh Water Company 

14263 Calhoun Road 

Mount Vernon, WA 98273 

360-466-4443 x204
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